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  Pulling the chocks outéyour editor Brian M. Carlson  
 Itôs back to Fort Ransom for 2021!  While a lot of folks were really looking forward to going to Medora, with 

loads of the big city dwellers going to any park or campground they can find, it was impossible to find somewhere where 

we could make reservations for a group our size (and in the greater scope of things, thatôs not all that many folks).  

However, Fort Ramson still had plenty of openings.  Being off the beaten path has its benefits, and being obscure both 

helps us in securing places to stay there and thatôs one of the major draws for a lot of us whoôve attended ï you can just 

kick back and relax without having to play tourist.  Besides, one can make the argument pretty easily that since we could 

not do a Trail Ride last year, itôs been two years since we were there.  All in all, Iôm glad to be heading back down there on 

July 30th to August 1st, and hope to see you there. 

 Speaking of taking a year off, with the pandemic winding down and most of us having our shots (now I know how 

my cats felt), by and large shows and events are back on full swing.  The big one will be the MVPA convention in South 

Bend, IN on August 11-14.  I will be there this year, but it was a hard choice to make, since this will be during the same 

week as the spate of collector car auctions and shows in and around Monterey, CA before the Mother of All Car Shows, 

the Pebble Beach Concours dôElegance on Sunday August 15.  Itôs usually a profitable week for my free-lance automotive 

writing, but this is one of the things that drastically changed for me in the last two years since it occurred.  One of my 

publications put me up in the house that the staff rents, so I just had travel expenses.  They no longer have that house, 

and Iôd have to get a hotel, which during Car Week is anywhere form $250 a night 40 miles away to $5,000 a night right 

on Fishermanôs Warf in Monterey (if that hasnôt sold out yet).  Couple that with a lack of rental cars means Iôd be smart if I 

drive my car there, but thatôs at least two solid days on the road.  And back.  In the end, going to the MVPA convention 

makes more sense.  Iôll be in the area already, as the Harvester Homecoming in Ft. Wayne, IN is the weekend before, and 

I can load up my pickup with parts for GPW-19602 at the convention. Also, some of us are once again going the 

Central Wisconsin Military Show in Aniwa, WI on the weekend after the MVPA convention.  Iôm glad to be busy this year!   

  Thanks again to Rory and Ron for sending me material for this issue.  If youôve got something for YOUR 

newsletter, send it to me at bmitchellcarlson@gmail.com for the next issue. 

Keep the paint up, the rubber down, & share the knowledge;  BMC 

       
On the cover: 

Our usual Ron Martin supplied Gate Guard 

photo has moved to the cover for this issue 

(although you can see more on page 7).  This 

demiled M42A1 Duster Gun Motor Carriage, 

with its distinctive 3-pronged flash suppressors 

on the muzzles of its twin M2A1 40mm Bofors 

anti-aircraft cannons, can be found as part of 

the veterans memorial in Lidgerwood, ND. 
 

Centerfold: 
Also forwarded to me by Ron Martin, we 

feature the words and image of Air Force 

veteran James Sanden. See page 7 for an 

introduction and credit to photographer Kevin 

Taylor and the North Dakota Council for the 

Arts. 
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Our next chapter meeting: During the Trail Ride in and around Ft. Ransom, ND, approximately 5PM on 

Saturday July 31, in the ñparking lotò in front of Ruckstadtôs.  Come for the whole weekend, for 

Saturday, for the rest of the weekend, or just for the meeting. 

Support the local museums that support your fellow members with providing display space for their vehicles 
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2021 Trail Ride is back in Ft. 

Ransom; Medora in 2022 

Plans have changed.  This year we 

have been working on and trying to get 

a spot in Medora.  Medora is booked 

solid.  We thought about getting rooms 

in Dickinson and trailering the Jeeps to 

Medora.  Seems like nobody likes this 

idea.  So, for Medora, we will book 

rooms at our next meeting for 2022. 

 

For this year, we are going back to 

Fort Ransom again.  This will be the 

end of July; Friday July 30 through 

Sunday August 1.  If you had a room 

before you will need to call and set it 

up.  Ron is in the Cabin and I have the 

Yurt setup.  They have camper spots 

and spots to set up a tent.  For 

reservations at Rockstadôs River Inn 

call Karen at 701-973-2103. 

 

Let's go and have a fun time!  

Rory Grenier, ND-MVCA President 

 
For those who missed our last Trail Ride in 
2019 (or those who were there and harken to 
return this year) 

The trail riders from 2019.   

 
Breakfast at The Lunchbox Eatery (yes, it will 

be open for breakfast each day weôre in town). 

 
Is this the year we finally go to the State Park 

(as it requires a $5 gate pass)? Some of us are 

considering this as an early Friday drive. 

 
Expect to drive on a mix of dirt and paved 

roads in the area ï all very scenic. In the spirit 

of keeping this a Trail Ride for Historic Military 

Vehicles, any non-HMVôs that participate will 

be positioned at the back of the convoy. Also, 

we may elect to tackle unimproved roads and 

trials on a limited basis that are not suitable for 

regular highway cars or trucks. 

We are also planning on having a 

regular club meeting on Saturday afternoon at 

approximately 5PM, possibly with a club BBQ 

after.  Come for just the meeting, one day, or 

the whole weekend, weôd like to see you! 
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Rory On The Road (+Jake, and Dennis) ï 

Camp Plymouth, CA. 

All photos by Rory Grenier 

 It was back on the road for Rory in late 

April and early May, this time the destination 

was the HMV show and swap meet at Camp 

Plymouth, near Plymouth, CA on April 27th 

through May 2ond.  While the California 

chapter (MVCC) has had a show for 43 years 

in various locations, in the last few itôs been in 

Plymouth it's really started taking off in 

popularity.  In addition, Roryôs Kilroyôs Garage 

and Parts was a sponsor this year. 

 Instead of making a bee-line to 

California, Rory took the scenic northerly route 

had a couple of leads to check out in Montana 

 
Lookie here, Iôm a cowboy, and roped me 

some Weasels.  Rory took the northern route, 

as he went to check out a couple of M29ôs. 

 
And a rather nice cab and chassis Willys truck.  

Is that Montana camouflage? 

 
Then thereôs this modified ñGhost GPAò that 

Rory was somewhat coy about. 

With his vending spot set up, it was time 

for Rory & Jake to go searching.  But for what? 

 
With Dennis tending to affairs for Kilroyôs, Rory 

grabbed this image of this nice Willys MA just 

in front of his space..   

 
The nice thing about Camp Plymouth is that 

your HMV ï such as this WC57 ï has free 

admission.  There is also onsite camping, with 

tenting next door at a campground. 


